
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday 7th October 2024 

 
City Academy Open Week  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform parents and carers of Year 6 students of the opportunity to secure a 
place on a City Academy tour during our Open Week, which begins on Monday 14th October 
2024. 
 
You will have the opportunity to tour our modern building with a member of the Senior 
Leadership Team, who will give you a real feel for City Academy life, as you see lessons take 
place across all subject areas. Your tour guide will be more than happy to answer any 
questions you may have as you move around the building. 
 
30-minute tours will take place on the following dates and times; 

 
Monday 14th October  9:15am 11:15am 4:30pm 
Wednesday 16th October  9:15am 11:15am 4:30pm 
Friday 18th October  9:15am 11:15am 4:30pm 
Monday 21st October  9:15am 11:15am 4:30pm 
Wednesday 23rd October  9:15am 11:15am 4:30pm 
Friday 25th October  9:15am 11:15am 4:30pm 

 
If you are interested in booking a tour, please express your interest by completing the 
following Microsoft Forms - https://forms.office.com/e/AF90nxueuF. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M. Morton 
 
Mr. M Morton 
Transition Lead 
Head of Year 7 | DSL 
Teacher of Physical Education and Health 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/AF90nxueuF

